
KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH 
Office of the Borough Clerk 

144 North Binkley Street 
Soldotna, AK 99669 
Phone 907-714-2160 
Fax 907-714-2388 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Kelly Cooper, Assembly President 
Members ofthe Assembly 

Thru: Johni Blankenship; Borough Clerk ( ~) 
From: Katie Ring, Borough Clerk Secretary \1\J\.h..­
Date: October 31, 2017 

RE: Liquor License Transfer of Location- Twin Rivers Store 

Johni Blankenship, MMC 
Borough Clerk 

Kenai Peninsula Borough Code 7.10.010 provides for Assembly review of all applications 
requesting approval for liquor license relocations located within the Borough. Accordingly, the 
attached application filed by U Holdings, LLC dba Twin Rivers Store is being submitted to you 
for review and action. 

The Borough Finance Department has reviewed the application and has no objection to the 
.transfer based on unpaid taxes. The Planning Department has reviewed the application for 
proximity to churches and/or schools and has no objection to the relocation of the license. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

cc: lamont_wolsey@hotmail.com 

MEMORANDUM TO ASSEMBLY 
Non-Objection of Liquor License Application 

That the Assembly authorizes a letter of non-objection to 
the relocation of the license a~ requested by L J Holdings, 
LLC dba Twin Rivers Store. 

October 31, 2017 
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